
 ​May 5, 2017 
   ​ ​ ​We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. ​We are a week away 
from First Eucharist! We continued to learn about the parts of the Mass and celebrate Mary with our May Children leading us in a 
decade of the rosary each day.​ We began Superkids Unit 6 Week 4 in Reading, starting the trade book ​Pinky and Rex and the 
Bully​. We have been continuing to learn cursive letters in handwriting. In math we began our measurement unit. We continued 
our economics unit in Social Studies, and will be getting ready to run our own city! In science we continued to study weather and 
wind.​ We had a great week with the start of the Booster-thon! Thank you to all who have registered and made pledges to help our 
school! The students are enjoying Jumpin’ Johnny and Dunkin’ Dwayne along with all of the prizes and rewards! We cannot wait 
for the fun run on Wednesday! Please see the email that was sent earlier today if you are able to volunteer. 
       We hope you are able to join us at Mass each weekend to share in the celebration and share that with your child. Practice for 
First Eucharist is on Tuesday, May 16. Please be sure to note what time your child should attend if needed. Please let us know if 
you have any questions in the final week.  
       May Child began on Monday. If your child would like to bring in a Rosary to use during the month, they may. We have plastic 
Rosaries for all to use if they do not have one. This is a great 2nd Grade tradition to honor the Blessed Mother! Please mark on 
your calendar for another great tradition… MAY CROWNING! This will be held on May 16 at 1:15pm (for the school) and 7:00pm 
(for the parish with reception following). 2nd and 8th Grades will be leading the celebration for Mary. We hope to see you there! A 
letter came home today with details about the day. 
        ​The Sumdog State Competition began today and will run through May 11th. Please encourage your child to get on and join 
in the math fun! Over the next few weeks, we will be completing our end of the year STAR and MAP testing. Please encourage 
your child to do their best! 
        ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade... 

Language Arts Unit 6 Week 4 (Spelling Test Monday, May 15) 

Math Measurement 

Social Studies Economics 

Science/Health Wind 

Religion Parts of the Mass, Eucharist, Mary 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Please send in aluminum tabs! Last day is May 12th! 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle. 
● All School Mass May 9 1:15pm (Spanish) 
● Fun Run May 10 8:00am 
● First Communion May 13 
● May Crowning May 16 1:15pm and 7:00pm 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


